
-----Original Message-----
From: Doug Luke [SMTP:lukeout@mullum.com.au]
Sent: Tuesday, August 15, 2000 10:25 AM
To: jsct@aph.gov.au
Subject: Australian Subservience to WTO

I am totally opposed to the WTO overruling our national laws.
I emigrated from England in 1997 and am appalled at the decline of
Australia since my last visit in 1986.
I support Australian business, agriculture and am concerned for the loss
of public services which are crucial to the well-being of poorer people,
here and around the world.
I have a vote and demand that negotiations with the WTO not be carried
out by unelected bureaucrats.

Yours Doug Luke
Byron Bay


